AHA Board meeting: 5/1/2018

Bryan Coughlin resigned - he no longer has a child in the program but he is happy to help out with registrar/scheduling stuff.
Dryland Practices- the idea is for each team to get an off-ice practice every week. Dan figured if we started the second week of September and went through the season, each team would get 11 sessions. ARMS has two auxiliary gyms they are willing to rent us for $30/hour (for both gyms) for a total of $3300 for the year + janitorial. This is still a work in progress.  (Thoughts of Steve M. to be the coordinator)

Ice Contract with Mullins- Mike Loudin will be the point person. We are trying to create two full nights.

Dentist Mouthguards- We have a dentist who is willing to fit players with Mouth guards.  Due to the cost we are looking at recruiting some more support for this.

Amherst Police Department Ropes Course looking into having a “Welcome Back”  season party/picnic.  More to come regarding this.
Webpage- Board members are to review their assignments and report on any changes that are needed.  Dan Feldman has the assignments.

It was proposed that the board could purchase 4 sets of One Goal equipment.  Group has decided not to purchase it at this time.

Communication Review- We need a reliable monthly news letter.

Tom Finalized PeeWee A coach and it is going to be Dan Chumbly. Tom will be adjusting rosters accordingly.  Some new Registrations came in for the fall.

We need to start promoting AHA in late Spring/Early Summer we cannot wait til Fall.

Finance Committee: Shelly along with Dan, Michelle and (?) Mike L

OTHER:
Schedule: 2 tournaments –rotating travel teams to LTS-coaches need to tell players what to do.
Equipment needs to be collected by coaches
Dan will report on Leadership Conference
[bookmark: _GoBack]Girls-Krizstina will run the GTHFF: 2- ½ time teams 10/12, 12/14 – Apply to the Connecticut Girls Team
Webmaster is a work in progress



                                            
